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In the Kearsarge area our group has promoted weatherization through the NHSaves program. We hope that the
triennial Efficiency Plan will be approved. This has helped many homeowners in our area save money and be more
comfortable in their homes. The fact that NHSaves was available to us made all the difference. Sincerely, Joy Kubit,
voter
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